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March 2020
Dear DSA Families

Spring testing for CMAS will begin in mid-March and continue through April.  I appreciate each family’s commitment to getting students to school on time during this period and each student’s commitment to doing their very best.

Testing specifics will come from our Site Assessment Leader/Assistant Principal Miranda Odom.  Accommodation questions can be directed to Assistant Principal Aspen Burkett.

The benefits of spring testing include the following:

· Students and teachers work hard all year and these tests allow students to demonstrate their incredible growth

· The data these tests provide on student mastery of course content is used to inform instruction

· Taking standardized tests, in any grade, is great practice for the endurance needed to take the SAT, ACT, and AP Exams, whose scores largely dictate where a student will be able to attend college.

· Our scores greatly impact our School Performance Framework (SPF).  This is the framework that we all refer to when we say that we are a Blue/Distinguished School.  I need every student to participate in helping us earn/keep this rating.
While you may opt your students out of these exams, I ask that you take these points into consideration before making your decision.  

Thank you for your commitment to our students and our school,

Anthony McWright

Principal
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